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Monday 18th December 

Community Carol Service
The community carol service will take place in the BEDA Hall on Wednesday 20th December, beginning at 7:30p.m. Our school have been asked to sing one hymn at it. They will sing ‘Such a tiny child’. We are asking them to dress smartly as they will be representing the school. Please let us know tomorrow if your child will not be able to attend it. During the service, there will be a collection of toys for charity. If you wish, your child may bring a wrapped gift / toy which will be given to charity for families who cannot afford to buy Christmas presents.
Christmas Holidays
The school will close at 12p.m. on Friday 22nd December and will reopen on Monday 8th January. We wish you all a peaceful, healthy and happy Christmas.

Dates for you Diary
Wednesday 20th December

Community Carol Service in the BEDA Hall

Friday 22nd December


School closes at 12p.m. for the Christmas holidays

Monday 8th January


School re-opens
